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 Birkbeck Early Modern Society fourth AGM
 25 July 2009, Birkbeck Malet Street, Room 532
AGENDA 
Present: Laura Jacobs, Stephen Brogan, Nigel Carter, Karen Chester, Karen Baston, Robin Rowles, Sue Dale, Timothy Alves, Start Baines, Jackie Mountain, Marylin Polan Harman Bhogal,  Stefania Crowther, Kate Meaden, Simon Moore, Steve Cornish, Rei Kanemura, James Arnold,  Barbara Wooding, Sue Lucas, Bob Clarke, Zoe Lawson,  Mac Kachere, Henry Midgely, James Hamilton, John Roche, Alan Crowther, Rosanna Crowther, Joshua Gilvary , Mandeep Allingham
1. Apologies: Anne Byrne, John Croxon
2. Minutes of last year’s AGM: Approved  

3. Brief summary of the society’s events and reports from officers. The President, Stephen Brogan, reported that we arranged 8 academic papers, 1 student conference, 5 committee meetings,  2 parties, 2 National Gallery visits ( new event) , 4 film nights,  3 guided walks ( Wren, Early Modern Bloomsbury, Tudor Cheam), 2 exhibition visits (Palladio, Van Dyck). 

Our Blog ‘Early Modern Intelligencer’ is maintained by Karen Baston 

John Croxon produced 4 issues of the Early Modern Society Bulletin 
The Treasurer Sue Dale, reported that in 2008/09, the Early Modern Society received £750 in grant, and an additional £300 for the annual conference, as well as just over £1,000 in members fees and non-members payments for attending a lecture. Through the course of our full programme for the year, we have spent nearly all our income, with enough left over at this point to, at least, fund a trip to Cheam. Our budget for 2009/10 was submitted in May and we have no reason to believe that we will not receive the same amount of funding for the next academic year. As this has proved to be sufficient for our needs in a busy year of events, and there is no reason to suspect we will have fewer members, it is suggested that the membership fee of £5 remains the same (with a £3 charge for non-members
The Secretary, Laura Jacobs reported that membership for 08/09 is 110 (97 last year). The email list is around 300. 

4. Elections

4.1 Officers Elected as follows:  
President Stephen Brogan 
Secretary: Anne Byrne 
Treasurer: Sue Dale  

4.2 Committee members: Laura Jacobs, Nigel Carter, Karen Chester, Karen Baston, Robin Rowles, Sue Dale, Timothy Alves, John Croxon 
5. Forthcoming events: To be posted on our web page and blog. Confirmed speakers include Alex Walsham, Roger Mettam, Quentin Skinner, Richard Williams David Starkey, Karen Hearn, Michael Hunter. 
6. Membership Fees: 
It was agreed that annual membership would remain at £5 and non members would be charged £3 for academic speaker events
7. AOB: None 
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